
From: Adams, Chaney
To: Jackson, Gavin <gjackson@postandcourier.com>
CC: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/22/2016 11:39:00 AM
Subject: RE: North Carolina

Quote from Haley press secretary Chaney Adams, "Governor Haley has been in touch with Governor McCrory, and 
she has offered any assistance should North Carolina need it."
 
ON BACKGROUND: The governor spoke to Governor McCrory on Wednesday and Thursday. She also has spoken with 
South Carolina law enforcement and asked them to stay updated on the ongoing situation in Charlotte. York County 
EMD has a long-standing mutual aid agreement with Charlotte-Mecklenburg if assistance is required, but no specific 
support requests have been made to SCEMD or York County EMD at this time.
 
From: Jackson, Gavin [mailto:gjackson@postandcourier.com] 

Sent: Thursday, September 22, 2016 9:04 AM

To: Adams, Chaney

Subject: North Carolina
 
Chaney,
 
Has Gov. Haley been in contact with N.C. Gov. Pat McCrory at all today or over the past few days regarding the 
protest/riot/state of emergency situation occurring in Charlotte? If so, can you provide any details of their discussions 
and if Haley offered any state resources for assistance?
 
Gavin
 
Gavin Jackson
Statehouse Reporter

The Post and Courier

Cell|Text: (843) 708-1830

@GavinJacksonPC
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